
 

 

 

BEARWOOD NEWS 
Dear Families Friday 1st December 2023 

Our Reception children got to enjoy a very special 'Dark Night 

Experience!'  They came back to school in their pyjamas when it 

was all dark! Mrs Johnson and Miss NcNulty were here to greet the 

children.  They got to look at the stars and enjoyed some hot 

chocolate before being collected by their parents.  The children's 

faces were absolutely beaming with joy.  Thank you to their 

teachers for creating such a magical experience for them. 

Our boys' netball team went to a festival with Mr Bell. They won 

one match and came tie in two others. Well done, boys. 

We had our Maths morning on Thursday.  Thank you to all the 

parents who came and joined in with the investigative maths taking 

place in your child's classroom. We had an excellent turn 

out. Miss Parry also presented on how we teach maths at 

Bearwood. I hope you found it useful and interesting. 

The Christmas spirit is really in the air at Bearwood now! Our 

younger children are busy rehearsing for their Christmas shows, 

and our choir are sounding absolutely astounding.  For our EYFS 

and KS1 parents, you have a real treat to look forward to when you 

come to see your children's performances. Our choir will be 

performing at the Winnersh Craft Fair and Lights tomorrow at 5pm. 

Just to add to the joy, our Christmas decorations are now 

up.  Thank you to all the staff for helping to make the school look fit 

for the season.  However, I'm afraid that naughty Elf is out and up 

to his usual mischief!! 

I look forward to seeing you all at the PTA Christmas Fair 

tomorrow. 

Best wishes 

Funmi Alder 

 
 

 

 

Value for the term – 

Compassion 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

A huge thank you to Michael’s family who donated this years’ 

fabulous Christmas Tree! 

If anyone is throwing away any 

Christmas decorations, we would 

be grateful for any donations. 

Thank you 
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Office Notices 

Growth Mindset

Awards 
Rabbit – Ellis 

Otter – Gabrielle 

Beaver – Isabella 

Red Kite – Emily 

Fox - Toby 

Dormouse – Chace 

Red Squirrel – Lily 

Hedgehog – Cobie 

Pine Marten – Krish 

Sports Star Awards 

 

 

 

 

Rabbit – Wilf 

Otter – Shravaa 

Beaver Lil 

Red Kite – Bliss 

Fox - Darren 

Dormouse – Maisie 

Red Squirrel – Francesca 

Hedgehog – Yehya 

Pine Marten – Ayaan 

We are delighted to announce that Bearwood is finally joining the world of social media with the creation of 
an official Facebook page! 

 
We hope to support in connecting the Bearwood community, promoting communication and sharing 

updates and photos of your children’s life at Bearwood. 
 

Please do join using the link below. 
 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/bearwoodprimaryschool 
 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/bearwoodprimaryschool


 

 

 

 

 

 

• Sat 2nd December – Christmas Fete 

• Tues 5th December – UKS2 Winchester Science Centre Trip 

• Wed 6th December – EYFS Nativity Play to Parents 

• Thurs 7th December –Christmas Jumper Day and Christmas Lunch 

• Fri 8th December – 9am – Prospective Parents Tour 

• Tues 12th December – 2pm – KS1 Christmas Play to Parents 

• Thurs 14th December – 9.30am – KS1 Christmas Play to Parents 

• Thurs 14th December – pm – Class Christmas Parties 

• Fri 15th December – Attendance Medals Assembly 

• Fri 15th December – Last day of Autumn Term – 2pm finish 

• Tues 2nd January – INSET 

• Wed 3rd January – Children Return 

• Fri 5th January – Ashmolean Museum LKS2 trip 

• Wed 17th January – 9am Year 1 Parents’ Phonics Workshop 

• Thurs 18th January – 9am – Pine Marten Class Assembly 

• Thurs 25th January – 9am – Hedgehog Class Assembly 

• Fri 26th January – 9am – Prospective Parents’ Tour 

• Thurs 1st February – 9am – Red Squirrel Class Assembly 

• Thurs 1st February – Year 1+2 Windsor Castle 

• Tues 6th February – Safer Internet Day – Parents’ Workshop – 9am+5pm 

• Thurs 8th February – 9am – Dormouse Class Assembly 

• Mon 12th February to Fri 16th February – Spring Half Term 

• Mon 19th February – Children Return 

• Fri 23rd February – 9am – Prospective Parents Tour 

• Thurs 29th February – 9am – Fox Class Assembly 

• Mon 4th March – 3:30-6pm – Parents’ Evening 

• Wed 6th March – 4 to 6:30pm – Parents’ Evening 

• Thurs 7th March – World Book Day 

• W/C 11th March – Science Week 

• Wed 20th March – 5pm – Year 6 Parents’ Meeting on SATs and residential 

• Thurs 21st March – Jewish Passover Assembly 

• Fri 22nd March – 9am – Prospective Parents Tour 

• Tues 26th March – 9:30am – LKS2 production to parents 

• Wed 27th March – 2pm – LKS2 production to parents 
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Weekly Updates! 

For pictures and information on what each class has been doing this week or 

enrichment activities that have taken place please click on the year group below or 

visit the school gallery. 

Nursery 

Reception 

Year 1 

Year 2 

Years 3 and 4 

Years 5 and 6 

School Gallery 
 
 
 
 

Weekly Attendance 

RJ Koda –89.6 

RM Orsa –99.1 

Rabbit –98.8 

Otter –99.3 

Beaver –93.4% 

Red Kite –94.4% 

Dormouse –98.1 

Fox –99.1 

Red Squirrel –97.8 

Hedgehog –96.7 

Pine Marten –100 Winners 
 
 
 
 
 

Please ensure you call or email each day your 

child is absent. 

We spend a lot of time calling parents that have 

not called in to report an absence. Please ensure 

you report an absence before 9am. 



 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Spring Term Clubs 2024 

Don’t forget to confirm your 

child’s Spring term club choices 

by Monday 4th December, by 

logging on to your Arbor account. 

Year 1 Pantomime at the Hexagon & 

Year 2 Pantomime at South Hill Park 

Wednesday 13th December 

 
 

Please be reminded to book your child’s 

place on to the above event by logging on to 

your Arbor account. 

Wokingham Borough Council 

proposes to temporarily close 

Bearwood Road in Barkham between 

11th December and 15th December 

2023 between 9.30 and 16:00. It's 

needed for SE Water to fix leaking 

pipes. 

Parent Volunteers 

Could you spare 1hr a week to read with 

some of our children? 

Please email the school office if you would 

like to volunteer. 

Thank you 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 



 

 
 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 


